
Concurrent	Enrollment	Fall	2019	

Concurrent	Enrollment	means	a	high	school	student	is	enrolled	in	a	course	that	satisfies	both	high	
school	graduation	requirements	and	also	qualifies	for	college	credit,	which	is	governed	by	Utah	State	
Board	Rule	R277-713-2.		Students	can	enroll	in	concurrent	enrollment	courses	in	the	11th	and	12th	
grades,	and	with	special	permission	in	the	9th	or	10th	grades.	High	school	students	can	earn	college	credit	
at	a	substantially	reduced	cost	of	$5.00	per	credit	compared	to	over	$200	per	credit	for	adults.	Kanab	
and	Valley	high	schools	will	be	holding	parent	information	nights	in	February	to	answer	questions	and	
register	students	for	college	enrollment.	In	March,	Snow	College	will	begin	their	early	registration	for	fall	
classes	for	students	in	rural	school	districts,	but	the	classes	quickly	reach	their	maximum	enrollment	
numbers	and	as	such,	our	students	will	need	to	have	their	university	student	numbers	to	enroll	in	their	
classes	before	the	registration	opens.	Students	can	earn	their	associates	degree	while	they	are	in	high	
school	and	qualify	for	the	Regents	Scholarship,	which	will	pay	for	their	next	two	years	of	college.	If	your	
student	needs	help	registering	or	creating	their	student	registration	number,	they	can	contact	the	high	
school	counselors.	Please	don’t	wait	until	the	college	registration	date	opens,	as	it	may	be	too	late	for	
students	to	enroll.			
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